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20th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 children 
 
As of Monday 25th March we will be slightly changing our approach to consequences in our 
behaviour policy. Below is the flowchart of sanctions teachers follow in all lessons. The slight 
change will be that we want children to come into school everyday with a fresh start, that 
means no consequence time to follow on from a previous day reducing worries and 
anxieties. All consequences will be given the day of the behaviour being seen.  
 
As this is the case,  
 
Children will either have a lunchtime consequence, or an after school consequence on the 
same day. This will all depend on when the behaviours seen have taken place. 
 
All children start with a fresh start in a morning and coming in from lunchtime. You will be 
informed if your child is being asked to stay after school.  
 
We appreciate your full support with this. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


